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ARTICLES:

"President's Message" by Mike Nass CGCS

"Recommendations for Minimizing Drift When Spraying
Turfgrass" by Dr. Stephen Pearson & Thomas Reed

GCSAA & MAGCS SEMINARS at Pheasant Run

"Differential Sensitivity of Turfgrass Organs to Water Stress"
by J. L. Nus & C. F. Hodges

"Pesticides & Protective Clothing" by Marjorie A. Sohn

MAGCS Candidates Backgrounds

"Plant Spring Flowering Bulbs Now" by James Fizzell

"Natures Van Gogh" by Edwin Wollenberg

Programs for the Midwest Clinic and the NCTE

"The Label's the Clue to Lawngrass Seed"

NEXT MEETING
October 10, 1988

Lake Barrington Shores Golf Club
Host Superintendent Steve Cummins


